Some of the reasons you may wish to consider in your
objection to Grundon and Viridor’s proposed incinerator:

* Traffic impact: hundreds more huge lorries each day, some coming from
well outside West Sussex

* Road access: Church Lane is wholly unsuited to this type of traffic, as it is
a narrow unclassified road at the heart of Clymping village

* Proximity to existing and proposed residential housing

* Visual impact: it will be detrimental to the wider area over a considerable
distance

* Emissions: unknown impact from gas, smells or other noxious substances on
surrounding areas

 Safety: in the event of a plant breakdown, fire or other catastrophic event

Conclusion: this a totally unsuitable site for a plant of this size,
scale and type of operation

Objections to the incinerator
must be in by 9th August

To register your objection, go to the WSCC site planning site at
https://westsussex.planning-register.co.uk/Planning/Display/WSCC/036/20
and click on the ‘Comment on this application’ link at the top.

Or please sign and add your address below and post in the community desk outside
St. Mary’s Church, St. Mary’s Green, Climping. These will be forwarded to WSCC.

| object to this applicatipafor the reasons given above
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All residents are welcome to join the Clymping Village Residents Group on Facebook
for more information and discussion: www.facebook.com/groups/clympingyvillageresidents

This leaflet was produced and distributed by Clymping resident volunteers.





